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On 06/12/2021, at 0103 hrs, a resident in the 500 block of Cahoon reported her house was
egged and pizza was thrown all over their cars. BVPD officers responded to the area but were
unable to locate the subjects responsible. Police are investigating.

On 06/11/2021, at 1338 hrs, BVPD officers were dispatched to CVS for an irate customer.
Officers spoke with staff members who reported the female customer was irate over the wait
time in the drive thru Pharmacy due to the customers in front of her getting Covid tests. The
customer was advised of the complaint and left the property per the request of CVS
management.

On 06/11/2021, at 1521 hrs, a resident in the 24000 block of Wolf Rd. reported she was the
victim of identity fraud. Someone opened up a credit card using her personal information, and
purchased items on an already existing credit card. Police are investigating.

On 06/08/2021, at 1533 hrs, a Wildbrook resident reported suspicious activity in the
neighborhood. There were two vehicles parked in the street and four individuals loitering in
the area. BVPD officers responded to the area and discovered it was a work crew preparing to
install solar panels on a house. BVPD reminds residents to please call and report any suspicious
activity immediately.

On 06/12/2021, at 2200 hrs, a resident in the 28000 block of Osborn reported a group of
people in the neighborhood creating a disturbance by yelling and playing loud music. Officers
located the group and had them cease activity for the evening.

On 06/07/2021, at 1809 hrs, a resident reported an MVA had occurred at Bay Square.
Responding units located the crash, and discovered the incident involved two unoccupied



vehicles. The owner of the at fault vehicle admitted to leaving his car running while he ran into
the store. While in the store, his vehicle slipped out of gear, rolled out of the parking spot, and
struck another vehicle. Officers on scene documented the incident.



